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Fw: Formal Withdrawal of Lease Request — Kin-Bruce Park

From Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Date Wed 2025-04-02 9:42 AM

To  Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>

Subject: Formal Withdrawal of Lease Request — Kin-Bruce Park

Dear Members of Huron-Kinloss Council,

We appreciate the opportunity to have engaged in discussions regarding a potential lease
agreement for Kin-Bruce Park. Following additional due diligence and in light of the evolving
needs of our project, particularly the necessity of land acquisition, we have made the difficult
decision to formally withdraw our request to pursue a lease agreement with the Township.

That said, our commitment to bringing this facility to Huron-Kinloss remains unchanged. We are
currently working towards a purchase agreement for privately owned land in Huron-Kinloss and
look forward to continuing a positive working relationship with Council to realize this vision for
the community.

Thank you for your continued support, and we welcome further discussions as our plans
progress.

Sincerely,
Brandon Kushnir
Bluewater Sports Management



